CITY COUNCIL WORK SESSION

SEPTEMBER 26, 2011

The City Council of the City of McKinney, Texas met in work session in the

Council Chambers of the Municipal Building on September 26, 2011 at 5:45 p.m.

Council Present: Mayor Brian Loughmiller, Mayor Pro-Tem Travis Ussery,

Council members: David Brooks, Don Day, and Roger Harris. Council member Geralyn

Kever arrived at 5:50 p.m. Absent: Council member Ray Ricchi.

Staff Present: City Manager Jason Gray; Deputy City Manager Rick Chaffin;

Deputy City Manager Joe Williams; City Attorney Mark Houser; City Secretary Sandy

Hart; Assistant to the City Manager Aretha Harvey; Planning Director Jennifer Cox;

Communications and Marketing - CoCo Good and Anna Clark; Finance Director

Rodney Rhoades; Planning - Kevin Spath, Jennifer Arnold, Guy Giersch, and A. J.

Satarino, Executive Director of Development Services Rob Daake; and Help Desk

Technician Richard Sewell.

There were 12 guests present.

Mayor Loughmiller called the meeting to order at 5:45 p.m. after determining a

quorum present. Mayor Loughmiller turned the work session over to City Manager

Jason Gray. Mr. Gray called for discussion on the following items with no action taken:

11-455 Update on Phase 2 of the Town Center Study Initiative (Kevin Spath and

Scott Polikov) (60 minutes)

Council unanimously approved the motion by Mayor Pro-Tem Ussery, seconded

by Council member Kever, to adjourn. Mayor Loughmiller adjourned the meeting at

6:55 p.m.

BRIAN LOUGHMILLER Mayor

ATTEST:

SANDY HART, TRMC, MMC City Secretary